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Happy Halloween!  What a fun party we had!  Thank you Nikole and 
Kirsten for the games and treats!  And the costumes!  Oh my goodness 
Carrielin and I just loved watching all of the friends in their costumes.  I 
hope your trick or treating went well and you were able to get some 
rest afterwards.  (I am secretly happy this is my last year to have a kid 
dress up.  Halloween is NOT my favorite holiday because of all the scary 
things.)   
 
Thursday, Nov 7 and Tues Nov. 12 are our conference nights.  If you 
haven’t turned in your yellow sheet to set up a conference with me 
please do so.  Also, if these nights do not work for you please let me 
know.  I am pretty flexible during the week (except Thursdays) to meet 
with you after school or even before school.   

 
During your child’s conference we will chat about what your child has 
been doing at school, look at the goals you told me about at our home 
visits, and some goals I have for your child.  Please come with questions.   
 
Thank you Ledger for bringing snack!   
Lindy is bringing snack for next week. 
 
 
 



 

Happy Halloween! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


